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Preparing for Easter in school 

This week in school, as we journey towards Easter together, we have been looking  

carefully at the Easter stories and events leading up to Easter. Due to the Covid  

restrictions, unfortunately parents and families can not join us in school, to share 

in our liturgies and reflections. However, each class will share a part of their learn-

ing, be that a song, reflection or prayer about Easter on their class blog pages, so 

watch out at the end of the week. 

 

Return to School after Easter 

We are looking forward with anticipation and excitement to         

returning back to school after Easter for our Summer Term in 

school. We are   hopeful that the days will be brighter, the sun will 

be shinning and we can all be together and begin to return to more 

of a normal way of life. 

 

Important Dates 

Please see below some important upcoming dates. Please pay particular note to our return date 

after Easter. Children will return to school on Monday 12th of April and not Tuesday 13th of 

April as stated on previous paperwork, as the training day was moved and used at Christmas. 

 

 

School Closes for Easter Friday 26th March 2021 

 

School re-opens after Easter Monday 12th April 2021 

May Day Bank Holiday  Monday 3rd May 2021 

School Breaks Up for May Holiday  Monday 28th May 2021 

School Returns  Monday 7th June 2021 



Covid 19 

Can I please remind everyone that the Covid 19 virus continues to be around us and 

impacting on our school and wider community on a daily basis. It is easier, now       

vaccines have be rolled out to many, to become a little complacent and relaxed 

around the rules of social distancing, masks and handwashing; however I ask that we 

all continue to work together to ensure that these things are followed  rigorously enabling us to 

keep all of our school family, and wider community as safe as possible. 

Therefore, whilst on the school site please remember to: 

 - Keep your distance from those not in your household/ bubble 

  - Wear a mask at all times when dropping off and collecting your child unless exempt 

 - Wherever possible only 1 adult to drop off and collect their child reducing the           

amount of people on site 

Free School Meals 

During the pandemic, your circumstances may have changed and this means you could be             

entitled to free school meals. If you are in receipt of Universal Credit, Income Support or some    

other named benefits, you may be eligible. If this is the case, please contact the school office to   

request a form from Mrs Johnston.  

Water Bottles  

Please remember to bring your own filled water bottle to school each day. This can be refilled     

throughout the day. 

Warmer Weather 

As the weather hopefully will warm up after Easter, please remember to apply sun cream to your 

child before they come to school and provide your child, where possible, with a cap or sunhat. 

Community Links 

After Easter, we look forward to hopefully being able to have more community links and                 

opportunities for our school family to come into school and participate in activities and events with 

us. We have some fun and exciting ideas which we will share with you shortly. 

We hope that all of our wonderful children and families                     

have a very restful and Holy Easter! 

 

 

 

 

 


